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I am 100% opposed to this $1,000 monthly payment for the homeless, etc.  There are 

already PLENTY of programs in place for housing, food, & healthcare etc for the 

homeless. This would be nothing more than a huge payment to the cartel, as a large 

portion of these funds would end up supporting drug addictions. We have a mental 

health & drug addiction crisis in this state & this free money will do nothing to help 

with these problems. Utilize the services we already have in place to help with these 

issues of drug addiction & mental health, like measure 110 funds, etc. You do not 

need to make another welfare program that will be used and abused. I can only 

imagine how many more people will flood our state when they hear they can get 

monthly $1,000 payments to do whatever they please with. This will only further hurt 

our state & we do not need more problems than we already have! Please do not pass 

this bill! 


